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The first and  least that could be done for the long suffering residents of Rozelle and immediate 
environs is to require effective filtering of emissions from the ventilation shafts to reduce further 
toxic fallout and insults to the health of local citizens.  
 
Secondly, a regular and frequent ferry service, with all-day parking available to commuting users, 
from Glebe,  White Bay Pyrmont (including the Fish Market) to relieve the need for so many 
cars to enter the Anzac Bridge. 
 

 
  

 




